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Shoalhaven City Council intends to conduct 
aerial weed spraying in early August along the 
cliff line at Red Head in Bendalong. The work is 
scheduled for the week commencing 5 August, 
an exact time and date cannot be given as it is 
subject to favourable weather conditions. The 
spraying will target the priority weed Bitou Bush 
and will require the area to be closed off to the 
public for several hours whilst the spraying is 
being conducted.   
  
Closure notices and service personnel will 
be at the main access points throughout the 
operation. Beach users are urged to be aware of 
notices and personnel. For further information 
please contact Shoalhaven City Council on  
1300 293 111 and ask to speak to the Biosecurity 
Coordinator.

Aerial Spraying of Bitou Bush 


